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Dear Ms. Teshome:
 

With respect to your letter dated December 7, 2007, this letter confirms our voice mail exchange of December 17, 2007 pursuant to which you
agreed to extend the deadline for a response from Silicon Laboratories Inc. from December 21, 2007 to January 25, 2008.

 
Thank you for granting this extension.
 

Very truly yours,
 
DLA PIPER US LLP
 
/s/ Philip Russell

 

 
Philip Russell
 
 
cc: Necip Sayiner, Chief Executive Officer of Silicon Laboratories Inc.
 


